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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 386/2022/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 7th December 2022


Further to your request for information dated 9th November 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response. 
Your request:
Following your response to 055/22/FOI, please provide the latest contract end date of contract with Gamma.

You further clarified that you would like details of both contracts the Health Board held with Gamma.

Our response:
The Health Board’s telephony contract with Gamma ended in April 2021 and the mobile contract with Gamma ends September 2025.

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


